
 

 

                                                                           
 

 

 
 

 
Directive #3          Pages: 2 

Date:  October 21, 2023 
 

To:    Parish Council Treasurers 
From: Mary Lou Hills, Diocesan Treasurer 

CC:   Parish Presidents, Diocesan Executive, Provincial Treasurer 

 
Attachments: Financial Reports:  January 1, 2023 – October 16,2023 

                       Proposed Budget: 2024 

“How easy it is to Serve the good God”! 
Ven Mother Teresa, SSND 
 

I continue to serve as I enter my second year as your Diocesan Treasurer. I look forward  
to working with you whenever needed.  You can contact me by email at 
marylouhills45@gmail.com.  I encourage each council’s president, secretary and treasurer 

to enter the president’s and secretaries email addresses into the membership system, of 
which many of you are familiar, so that you can receive information electronically.  If you 

would like to have any correspondence from me, by email, please send me your email 
address. 
 

Since the National Office has discontinued the twice-yearly parish council mailings, I 
recommend that you visit National’s newly designed website.  Recently, I received 

information on National’s Bursary. It seems many members are applying for the bursary 
in order to pursue studies that promote the objects of the League.  Further information on 
the fund can be found in Dorothy Johnson’s, National Secretary-Treasurer, Communique’ 

#02 of August 30, 2023. In her communique’ she addresses the criteria for which the 
fund can be used. The National, Provincial and Diocesan websites contain a wealth of 

information on recruiting new members, assistance with meetings, resources, workshops 
and speakers, for example.  The Diocesan website has links to both as well. 
 

Just as I began preparing this directive to assist the Diocesan Council for the 2024 fiscal 
year, I realize that you as well are also preparing the year end reports that are included in 

annual reports, and consulting with your executive to prepare a budget for the next fiscal 
year. In so doing I highly recommend you consult the Guidelines for Treasurers.  It is an 

excellent guide, especially for newly elected treasurers.   

The Kingston Diocesan Council of 

The Catholic Women’s League of Canada 
 

Treasurer 
 

Catholic and Living It! 

Go Make a Difference 

Reconnect 

mailto:marylouhills45@gmail.com


 

 

 
Please print the attached reports and bring them with you to the meeting on Saturday, 

October 21st.   
 

 

Respectfully submitted. 


